
   
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
Active Schools St Fillan’s Primary – Term 4 – April 2022 
 
The activities below have been organised by your Active Schools Coordinator Lynsey and Head Teacher Mrs 
Mackenzie. They will be delivered by qualified and experienced sports coaches. We have some exciting, fun 
classes for you this term again and hope to welcome some new faces. The clubs are both to allow the children 
to try something new, socialise, learn new skills and try new games and sports.  
 
A new addition to our programme is the Primary 6 and 7 ‘Transition Club’ which will take place on a Tuesday 
after school. This is a fantastic opportunity to help prepare the children for their transition to High School 
through sport and physical activity. The children will engage in a range of sporting opportunities that will also 
be offered at High School and this club provides an opportunity for the children to experience a taster of 
these activities. Please note that this club will not take place on Tuesday 10 May due to the Residential trip.  
 
Just a reminder that the children are encouraged to follow the St. Fillan Standards of being ‘Ready, Respectful, 
Safe’ through their participation and behaviours at our clubs.    
 
All the clubs listed below will start week beginning Monday 2nd May 2022 and run until the end of the session.  
There will be no club on Thursday 5 May due to the Inservice Day. Please book early using the link below to 
avoid disappointment.  
 
Classes will continue to be free of charge this term as the Local Authority have committed to the funding.  
 
This is an excellent opportunity for our children to engage in fun and interactions with peers, following a 
particularly challenging academic year.   
 
 

St Fillan’s Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Afterschool 
3-4pm 

 P6 and 7 
Transition 

Club 
Olivia Ayr 

P5 
Dance/Gymnastics 

Reanna 

 P1 and P2 
Mini Moovers 
Mellissa Shaw 

  

 
To secure your place, please register a new child or login to your existing account;  

*Places are on a first come first serve basis, please book early to avoid disappointment.  

 
 

https://oneren-stfillans.class4kids.co.uk 
 

 
**The club will be delivered within all current education, sports governing bodies and cleaning 

guidelines. The children's safety will be at forefront of the sessions all hygiene cleaning and FACTS 

guidelines will be followed.  

 
Lynsey Dawson (Active Schools and Communities Development Officer) 
Email:lynsey.dawson@renfrewshire.gov.uk 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Foneren-stfillans.class4kids.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cclaire.mackenzie%40renfrewshire.school%7Ced579e8e5d6a41e5123f08da2850b165%7C0da1dde9559847fe891e370cb713d6b0%7C0%7C0%7C637866624288873250%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ThgwdyWz3wRjgyPI4M7hrI5UcouMUjG8tJtxx6aGaKs%3D&reserved=0

